A Message From the Friendly Food Pantry























The Randolph Postal Carriers will be collecting for their Annual Food Drive next **Saturday**, **May 13th**. Please leave a bag of non-perishable food items by your mailbox and your carrier will bring them to the Friendly Food Pantry. Most needed items are cereal, peanut butter and jelly, pasta and spaghetti sauce, canned fruits and soups. Our number of clients has doubled since Covid began and we could really use your help!! Thank you so much in advance for your generous donations. If you have any questions, please leave a message at 339-987-5577.